5<sup>th</sup> December 2012,

Dear David

I thought I would just let you know how pleased I was with the work you did for us in October, the conservatory is looking great after you had cleaned it, and I could not have achieved that myself.

In addition having the gutters done was extremely helpful, not a job I fancied doing myself, so using someone with all the right equipment was a big bonus and the results were great.

Finally, for the price you charged for an awkward task I thought it was excellent value for money, and I would be happy to recommend you to anyone thinking of having their conservatory and guttering cleaned

Wishing you and your family a very Merry Christmas and a prosperous 2013

Your Sincerely

Tony Albery

Herne Farm

Petersfield